

18 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Pokemon Cards

We have seen an increase in the use of Pokemon Cards in recent weeks and just wanted to reiterate the following points with regards to any items such as these being brought into school:

- We ask that pupils avoid, where possible, bringing unnecessary items of value to school.
- The school cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage of such property belonging to an individual.

I trust this clarifies but if you have any further questions please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely

D Cawley

Mr D Cawley Assistant Headteacher

> Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































